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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 762 requires all intrastate processors to have a Department of Agriculture, Food, and Forestry 

inspector on site, a contract Department-certified inspector on site, or remote technologies that 

allow inspection during the slaughter, processing, and butchering of cattle or bison. The measure 

provides for cooperative agreements between counties, municipalities, extension services, 

intrastate processors, and/or livestock producers to pay the costs of retaining contract 

Department-certified inspectors. The measure outlines the requirements for inspectors utilizing 

on site or remote technology inspections. Live feeds, as it relates to technology inspections, must 

provide the inspector with appropriate viewing angels, high resolution, and lighting to spot 

illness or injury and to ensure compliance with slaughtering standards. Packaging for intrastate 

processors must have an attached label prominently displayed that states: “Inspected by ODAFF 

only for sale in Oklahoma.”  
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